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3rd March2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Celebration Assembly 
 
On Friday 6th March, during Celebration Assembly, we 
will have a presentation by Maddison Ryder and 
Thomas Ward from Year 6 on E-safety.   
 
There will also be a presentation by Jane Tetlow, Youth 
Engagment Office for Cheshire Police on E-safety 
awareness.  At the end of the assembly, Jane will be 
available for further questions in the Community Room.   
 
If you need support in talking to your child about online safety, please attend this assembly to 
learn more about managing your child’s use of the internet and how to keep them safe.  You may 
need advice on setting up parental contols, or more understanding of the apps and programs 
that they are using.   

 
Forest School 

Forest School will commence next week for all year groups as follows: 
Reception  Friday 
Year 1   Friday 
Year 2   Tuesday 
Year 3   Wednesday 
Year 4   Monday 
Year 5   Monday 
Year 6   Thursday 

 
Please send your child into school wearing old clothes to include a long sleeved top and long 
trousers, as they may get dirty in the forest, and wellies.  Please provide a change of footwear to 
wear inside.   

 
Sport Relief 

On Friday 13th March, the children can wear their own sports kits to support Sport Relief for a 
donation of £1.  There will be wrist bands on sale in the School Office.  Years 5 and 6 are visiting 
the Catalyst Museum in Widnes on this day and can wear their own clothes. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards  

 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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